
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

  
 

TO:   Thomas G. Lajsic  

Cathleen Probst  

Michael May  

Rosalie L. Reinke  

Vincent Vitale   

 

FROM:  Peter C. Daniels, Principal Engineer 

 

DATE:  December 16, 2014 

 

RE:  Communication from Principal Engineer regarding the 31 hour closure 

of I-94 Westbound at the Stadium Interchange from 11 pm Friday 

(12/19) to 6 am Sunday (12/21) 

 

WisDOT plans to close I-94 to all westbound traffic from 11 pm on Friday, December 19 

until 6 am on Sunday, December 21.  They requested permission from the City to 

temporarily ban parking on the north side of National Avenue from 56th Street to 62nd 

Street during this same time period to accommodate all the detoured traffic.  The Village of 

West Milwaukee has already agreed to the parking ban on the north side of National 

Avenue as well.   

 

They have also requested a ban of parking on the north side of Greenfield Avenue between 

84th and 92nd Street where parking is already banned on weekdays.  Now they are asking 

for a weekend ban too over the same 31 hour period. 

 

The City of West Allis Police Department has also been requested to direct traffic all day 

long on Saturday, December 20 at the intersection of Greenfield and National Avenues. 

 

 

 


